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IT"S A NEW SCHOOL YEAR—
Welcoming a fresh start as the new academic year begins

Prof. Brian Schulz
teaching Christian

Evidences |

LBE IS VERY HAPPY TO

Vice President Peer
presenting the final 4
%Z@GZ“W zm >§oooooo check to John |
Mitchell, Exec. Di-
rector of the CRA to
pay off the LBC
debt.

Louisville Bible College 75th Anniversary Campaign

Camp Northward-
Mike & Patti Flynn

"= < David & Brenda Brown, Point

People

LBC held 4 regional
events at 4 church
camps to build
relationships and
promote the Anni-
versary Campaign. 'S
Special thanks to
the camps and our

point people.
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MEMORIAL GIFTS

In Memory of Teresa Snelling

By: Barbara Eakins

In Memory of Dr. Tom Mobley

By: Alice Mobley

By: Judy Dennis

In Memory of Hansel Eason

By: Ronald & Teresa Grubbs

In Memory of Sharon Bell
By: Michael Bell

In Honor of Kerry Allen

By: Bruce & Rebecca Slack

Our deepest
sympathy to the
family of Brian
Brumley (LBC
Alumni) on the
loss of his wife
Patty on Sept.
18, 2023
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Congratulations to Regent Shawn McMullen who
is now Editor of The Christian Standard.

Please join us in congratulating Tanner & McKennzie Dalton
who were married on September 23, 2023.

PRAISE THE LORD!!

On October 14, 2023 Louisville Bible College made
the final payment to the Christian Restoration Asso-
ciation which fully retired LBC'’s debt. God gracious-
ly led us to complete a task which not only was mor-
ally right, but practically enables LBC to pursue
meeting other needs of the college. (Rom. 13:83;
Prov. 22:7) We give praise to God for His bountiful
provision, and we thank all of you for your generous
support.

WITH AN EYE TO THE FUTURE

As the spring semester of the 2022-23 school year
was ending, | announced the launching of a special
75t Anniversary fundraising campaign, WITH AN
EYE TO THE FUTURE. The goal for the campaign
was $75,000.00. Coupled with LBC’'s monthly debt
retirement payments, and some additional money
LBC had available, we believed we could pay off our
total debt the first part of 2024. In September LBC
had received enough money to pay off the debt com-
pletely without using any other LBC funds! PRAISE
THE LORD!

As exciting as this is, our task is not complete. This
campaign is actually ongoing through December 31,
2023. It was not only designed to pay off the existing
debt, but to give us seed money to lead us forward to
meet two other needs that exist:

Student Recruiting
IT support (Information Technology)

LBC definitely needs help in those two areas.
Please pray that God will lead us to make the wisest
decisions to meet those needs. Also, please remem-
ber the campaign is still underway, and help us meet
these two needs if you have not already given.
When you give please note that your gift is for the
75t Anniversary.

CELEBRATION

| Please accept my invitation to join LBC in a time of celebration
for God’s special blessing on this campaign.

When: Sat., Feb. 3, 2024

Time: 1:00 p.m.

 Place: Life Bridge Christian Church building (adjacent to the
LBC campus)
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HEAVY BRANCHES PODCAST LAUNCHED BY LBC GRADS

Tanner Dalton ‘22 and Jacob Simpson’23

Recording their Heavy Branches Podcast.

This is a podcast focused on growing as disciples, discipling others, and glorifying the God of the
Bible. The name comes from John 15:8, where the hosts aim to be heavy fruit-bearing branches
and prove they are disciples of Jesus. The podcast is available on Apple Podcasts and Spotify. You
can also find it on YouTube and YouTube playlist.

Join us in our “Online Chapel Service” on Thursday afternoon. Time is from 3:20p until

3:50pm. You will find a link on our LBC Facebook Alumni Page. Just click link for a “live”

session.
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MODULES

Saturday 8:15am
-5:30 pm

Dates TIME COR # COURSE NAME FACULTY HOURS
October 20-21 Friday 1:00-9:30 PCM Legal Issues in the Church Dr. Elaine 2
7 D
Saturday 8:15- 2l Hnean
5:30

November 10-11 Friday 1:00pm- GPS Pre-marital Counseling Mr. Charlie 2

9:30pm 353/553 Gerber

Saturday 8:15am
-5:30 pm

December 1-2 Friday 1:00pm- BTH Origin of Mankind and Earth Mr. Brian 2

9:30pm 430/530 Schulz
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Audit - $25
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When mailing tuition payments, general correspondence, donations, etc. please remember to use our PO Box.
Our street address mailbox gets “smashed” on a regular basis. It is much safer to use our PO Box for all mailings

to Louisville Bible College:

Undergrad - $50

REMINDER

Please use:

Grad

Calendar

PO Box 91046

Louisville, KY 40291

Thanksgiving Break
Finals

Spring Book list due
Fall Grades Due

Spring Faculty Meeting
School Starts
Mid-terms

Spring Break

Finals

Spring Grades due

Graduation

Nov. 21-25, 2023
Dec. 11-15, 2023
Dec. 11, 2023

Dec. 22, 2023

Jan. 8, 2024

Jan. 15, 2024
March 4-9, 2024
March 18-22, 2024
May 6-10, 2024
May 15, 2024

May 18, 2024




